
Honorable Members Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:  

 

Please consider and support the well thought out recommendations put forth in the 

memos you have received from the Mendocino Cannabis Alliance and the Covelo 

Cannabis Advocacy Group regarding agenda items 5a-g for the Special BoS Meeting on 

4.12.21.  

 

These two groups are made up primarily of farmers with decades of experience farming 

cannabis here in Mendocino County. The suggestions and recommendations put forth 

are well thought out and vetted by the members.  

 

A wealth of experience, commitment, and direction is at your finger tips. Please use it as 

you forge a path forward for current participants in the Phase I program, and as you 

nurture a robust and sustainable future for the regulated cannabis economy in 

Mendocino County.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lynn Zachreson 

Cannabis Cultivator 

Covelo 
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